17.

HAGLEY/FERRYMEAD COMMUNITY BOARD
CAPITAL WORKSPROPOSALS: BUSINESSUNIT RESPONSE

The Board considered a report allowing the Board the opportunity to consider
Council Business Unit responses to its Capital Works Proposals.

In discussion on this matter, the Unit responses were considered and comments
were suggested for responding to the Business Units.

The Board agreed that the Chairman and the Community Advocate should discuss
these responses with the appropriate Business Unit Managers.



